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Notice: 17th March 2020 

 

BTC Club Status due to Coronavirus (COVID-19) 

British Taekwondo Council, the NGB for Taekwondo in the UK, is receiving a number of phone 
calls from instructors regarding what should they be doing regarding the continued operation of 
their schools.  

The BTC as of 12 noon on 17th March 2020 are operating under advice and guidance from 
Government and partner agencies: 

1. If your school is currently operating within an education facility that has been closed, the 
operation of the school may well be out of your hands and it is in the hands of the host school to 
determine whether you can operate. 

2. If the facility you use does allow you to operate, then the BTC guidance is that of a private 
owner-operator. At this time the training halls and dojangs can remain open, giving the 
participant the choice of whether to attend training or not. The BTC will also follow the 
Government and NHS guidelines that any of your members 70yrs+ and/or those who have 
underlying health conditions, should take the further advice available to them on the NHS 
website or via their GP practice. 

3. Please note, any Government instruction that supersedes the date and time of this BTC 
notice will of course take precedence. 

Thank you for your support and co-operation. 

Trevor Nicholls 
For and on behalf BTC Executive 

 


